 Honeywell Retiree Club Board Meeting Minutes 

February 7, 2011
Meeting was called to order by Shirley Krieger at 1:00pm.   

Those present were: 

	Don Peeples John Kopala Shirley Krieger Harry Heller

	Tom Turner Barbara Rippstein Dick Axell  

	Russ Henzel Jane Bilyeu Jim Scarlett


Karen Thomas Chairperson of the Sperry Retiree Club attended as a guest.

Our next meeting will be Wed.  March 2, 2011 at 1PM at the  
Glendale Library, Foothills Branch 19055 N. 57th Ave. Glendale, AZ

Minutes

A motion to approve the minutes of the January meeting was made and seconded, all board agreed.   
Treasurer’s Report

Tom presented copies of the Balance Sheet, the Expenses and Income sheet and the Expenses by Activity sheet for month of January.  The board approved.   
Electronic Tools

Russ reported that hotline activity continues to be about the same as the previous month. Traffic was low.
Scholarship Report

Jim Scarlett lead a general discussion on the scholarship recipient for last year and provided input for the Bridge.
Bridge Publication Status

Reviewed the February Bridge, John will make the necessary changes and get it ready for distribution.  
Membership Report 

Current membership update not available for this month.
Programs and Event Status:
The schedule of events for 2011/2012 were discussed and updated.   Karen Thomas prepared a schedule of events for us to review and update and to use to update our respective calendars.
February 15

Olive Mill Tour



Ibis Valles

February 22

Musical Instrument Museum


Jim Scarlett
March 14

Casino Trip- Cliff Castle

March 18

Spring Training Baseball
March 30

HRC Pot Luck  (HRC Only) 


Mary Barkl


April 7


Spring Golf Outing



Dale Wendt
April 27

Arizona Broadway Theater

April 28 

Annual Meeting (HRC Only)


Don Peeples
April 28

SRC Picnic (SRC Only)

September 27

SRC Annual Luncheon Meeting (SRC Only)

December 8

Christmas Dinner Dance 


HRC/SRC Committee

December 16

Fall Golf Outing



Dale Wendt

The annual Christmas Dinner Dance was discussed.  SRC has locked in the date and location of the event.  HRC needed to determine if we wanted to join them or make our own plans.  Shirley passed out a ballot with three choices. Do we want to join SRC as we have in previous years?  Do our own thing? Or nothing?  The boards decision was to join with SRC.  Shirley and Don P will join the SRC team in the planning of the event.
Don P.  reviewed the results of the meeting which he and Ibis had with Karen Thomas and Bob Fuller.  The purpose of the meeting was to come up with ideas to strengthen the communications between the two groups and to improve our overall relationship.

The meeting went very well.  We decided that the first step was to invite a representative from each Board to attend the other board’s monthly meeting.  We agreed that all activities except the annual meeting should be joint activities.  An activities committee should be formed with representatives from each Board.
Meeting was adjourned at 2:45 pm.
Respectfully Submitted

Don Peeples for

Mary L. Barkl, Secretary
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